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Approach and Policy Concerning Reduction in Trading Unit

Fuyjitec Co., Litd. believes that a reduction in the trading unit of its stocks is an
important means of attracting a broader spectrum of individual and other investors
through increasing the liquidity of its stock. No decision has been made at this point
concerning a specific action or timing with regard to reducing the trading unit. However,
the Company will continue to consider the possibility by taking into account the current
stock price and composition of shareholders, the outlook for the stock market, projected
cost savings from the use of electronic stock certificates, and other applicable items.



